
COMING UP SOON:  

 

Monday 28 th  January 

Parents reading workshop 

7.30pm in the school hall. 

Wednesday 30 th  January 

Pied Piper Theatre for 

Infants 10am 

18th - 22nd February  

School Closed for half term 

 

  

 St Josephôs Newsletter 

нрǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмф 

bƻ мс  

Tel: 01483 888401 
  

E: info@stjosephsguildford.com 

    W: www.stjosephsguildford.com 

Statement to Live By for 

the forthcoming week :   

I co -operate 
with others in 
work and play.  

St Thomas Class Assembly  

$ÅÁÒ 0ÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ #ÁÒÅÒÓȟ 
4ÈÅ ÍÏÍÅÎÔÕÍ ÏÆ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÌÉÆÅ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅÓ ÁÔ Á ÓÔÅÁÄÙ ÐÁÃÅȟ ×ÉÔÈ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ 
×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ×ÅÌÌȟ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇȟ ÁÃÈÉÅÖÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÆÅÅÌÉÎÇ ÇÏÏÄ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÁÃÃÏÍȤ
ÐÌÉÓÈÍÅÎÔÓȢ ) ÁÍ ÏÆ Á ÍÉÎÄ ÔÏ ÌÅÔ ÔÈÉÓ ÖÅÒÙ ÆÕÌÌ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ ÓÐÅÁË ÆÏÒ ÉÔÓÅÌÆȟ 
ÁÓ ÉÔ ÓÈÁÒÅÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÙÏÕ ÌÏÔÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÈÁÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÔÁËÉÎÇ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÒÅÃÅÎÔÌÙȢ *ÕÓÔ ÏÎÅ 
ÔÈÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÏÎÓÉÄÅÒÁÔÉÏÎȠ ÁÓ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÌÄÅÒ ×ÅÁÔÈÅÒ ÉÓ ÓÅÔ ÔÏ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÎÅØÔ 
×ÅÅËȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÁÎ ÙÏÕ ÅÎÓÕÒÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÃÏÍÅÓ ÔÏ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ×ÉÔÈ ÁÎ    
ÏÕÔÄÏÏÒ ÃÏÁÔ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÍÉÎÄ ÔÈÅÍ ÔÈÁÔ ÉÔ ÎÅÅÄÓ ÔÏ ÂÅ ×ÏÒÎ ÁÔ ÂÒÅÁË ÁÎÄ 
ÌÕÎÃÈÔÉÍÅÓȢ 4ÈÉÓ ×ÅÅË ÔÈÅÒÅ ×ÅÒÅ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÁÔ ÐÌÁÙÔÉÍÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÎÏ ÃÏÁÔÓ ÏÎ 
ÁÎÄ ÏÎÅ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÈÁÄ ÏÎÌÙ Á ÓÈÏÒÔ ÓÌÅÅÖÅÄ ÓÈÉÒÔ ÔÏ ÐÒÏÔÅÃÔ ÔÈÅÍ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ    
ÅÌÅÍÅÎÔÓȟ ÂÒÒÒȦ (ÁÖÅ Á ÒÅÓÔÆÕÌ ×ÅÅËÅÎÄȢ 

 

'ÏÄ "ÌÅÓÓȟ 

 

-ÉÃÈÁÅÌ #ÁÌÎÁÎ 

Reading Workshop for Parents  

Just a reminder that this is taking place on Monday 28th January 2019 at 
7.30 pm in the school Hall, all are welcome. Our guest speaker will    
explore with us: 

 

¶ the relationship between reading words and comprehending texts;  

¶ reading to children, hearing children read and reading with         
children;  

¶ the importance of the enjoyment of reading.  
 

It promises to be a fascinating and informative evening - see you there!  
 

This morning the Year 4 pupils of St Thomasô class followed the theme of 
Journeys, as they led the whole school in collective worship. They        
demonstrated to us how good we are at preparing for a journey, physically; 
with a map, food, clothes to wear and all that we need to enjoy our journey,     
usually to a holiday destination. Then, 
using the Three Wise Men as an          
example, the children spoke about the 
history of pilgrimages and the effort and 
sacrifice that people would have made 
and the purpose of their journey. That 
being to be enriched spiritually and so to 
be a better person. 

It was a very informative and thought 
provoking assembly, delivered with     
belief and conviction. Thank you             
St Thomasô class. 



On Thursday of last week, Year 6 were lucky enough to spend a day in London at Shakespeareôs 
Globe Theatre. First, the children were able to explore the exhibition, learning about his daily life, 
the production of his plays and his influence on our lives today. After eating lunch, Year 6 were 
given a warm welcome by one of the Royal Shakespeare Company actors! They led us to visit 
the main part, The Globe Theatre itself! 

They began sharing some of the interesting and fascinating facts about the Globe. The guides 
explained about the main stage; one of these facts was that the roof of the stage was known as 
Heaven and underneath the stage was Hell. Year 6 were fortunate enough to go backstage 
(better known as the ótiring areaô). The children were given a phrase from the play óMacbethô to 
say and act on stage! After this, we were taken down to the rehearsal studios. In the studio, the 
pupils re-enacted many scenes from Macbeth. Some of these were freeze frames such as 
óMacbeth the mighty warriorô and a quote from the letter he sent to his wife ñlook like thô innocent 
flower, but be the serpent underôtò. Also, Year 6 did a small activity where they only had two 
phrases they could say, these were óart thou afeardô and 
óprithee peaceô. This trip was amazing and we were         
honoured to be at the real Shakespeareôs Globe! 

Written by Oscar Tordoff and Toby Bourke, 6F.  

 Year 6 School Trip to Shakespeareôs Globe  

Firefighters visit Reception  

As part of our topic in Reception óPeople who Help Usô we were visited by the Guildford firefighters. The 
children know that they have a right to be safe (article 19)  and the firefighters taught us three very        
important messages : 

1) Check your fire alarms at home regularly 

2) Stop, drop and roll 

3) Dial 999 if there is an emergency 
 

As well as learning about fire safety, we got to dress up and have a look at the 
fire engine. We were even lucky enough to have a go at óputting out a fireô with 
the firefighterôs hose and they put on their sirens for us too!  
 

Ask your child to tell 
you what they       
enjoyed about the 
visit. 


